
 

 
 
Folks: 
  
What I like to do on Wednesdays is to kick back a notch or two and worry more about trying different tunes and technics. 
To take some time to sort out things that might not have worked out quite right last Sunday, weather it be with the boat or 
the pilot. This works especially well with a small group. Rosario is great for this as the course is interesting but compact 
and you can see what you’re doing, especially at the start. If you need to get your boat outa the water for an adjustment 
it’s quick and easy. 
The wind was solid, in the mid #1 range and it’s direction, SE, was as consistent as we ever see it this time of the year. 
We raced one lappers so we had lot’s of starts and some of us got real creative. 
Don’t put too much into who finish where because we swapped boats around a lot. We learned a bunch, laughed and had 
a ball. We were going better at the end than when we started. 
I hope Julian caught lotsa fish because he missed a good sail. 
  
Enjoy. 
Larry Stiles 
 


